Electrophysiology Fellowship in Stanford University

The Israel Heart Society in collaboration with California Chapter of the American College of
Cardiology and Save a Heart foundation will co-fund with the Stanford Arrhythmia Service a
Cardiac Electrophysiology Research Fellowship at Stanford for 2 years. The fellowship would
be 100% research with clinical contact related to the research, but not include invasive
procedures. The fellowship will be non-ACGME. The candidates will be Israeli citizens on a J1
visa. Candidates would be interviewed by both the Israel Heart Society and Stanford faculty or
representatives. Start date to be determined with Target July 2020.

The Salary will be determined by Post-Graduate Year determined by Stanford. The Salary for a
PGY4 is estimated to be $81,600.

Description of Curriculum:

The Research fellow will have the opportunity to work on research using our entire clinical
database as well as projects on a range of topics such as genetics of atrial fibrillation,
computational approaches to understanding arrhythmias, outcomes in arrhythmia therapy,
evaluation and development of new arrhythmia technologies, and digital health solutions in
arrhythmias.

The Research fellow will be expected to help expand the current clinical database and participate
in organizing and enrolling in current and new clinical trials.

The Research fellow will have opportunities in medical technology and device innovation.

In addition, there will be an opportunity to do a Bio design course during this fellowship.

For Application information please contact Paul J. Wang, MD at pjwang@stanford.edu
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